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The changes to our website and related applications have already started, with completion expected

before December 24, 2023. During this transition, our old website addresses will automatically redirect

to the new ones. To minimize disruption, email address, laptop configuration, single sign-on, and user ID

changes are planned to take place after Fall 2023 Term ends, starting on Dec. 20 at 1 p.m. with

completion expected before Dec. 24.

Here’s a schedule outlining when changes begin:

Date Technology scheduled for change

Monday, Oct. 23 Library landing page (with redirect)

https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/TRUC-CHAU
https://employees.senecapolytechnic.ca/people/TRUC-CHAU


Friday, Dec. 1 URL change for WWW and CE (apps.senecacollege.ca)

Saturday, Dec. 16 URL change for Learn@Seneca (Blackboard)

Wednesday, Dec. 20, 1 p.m. URL change for ERP/i3

Wednesday, Dec. 20, 1 p.m. Email address
Laptop configuration
Single sign-on (SSO)
User ID
(Any service updates that depend on email and user ID change)




